
 

Garratt celebrates his birthday on March 7. Happy Birthday, Garratt! 

It’s hard to believe that spring is on it’s way. February was a very 

busy month filled with many exciting school activities and our very 

first class trip. With the arrival of March, we look forward to 

getting outside more often for walks and play. 

Classroom News 

We are excited to welcome Joseph to our classroom. We look forward to helping 

Joseph become familiar with his new room, classmates and school building. It won’t 

be long until Joseph feels right at home as a Timber Wolf! 

 

What’s Happening This Month 

 March 9:  Leader of the Pack @ 

12:15 

Hawaiian Day – Dress for the 

tropics! 

 March 12 – 16:  March Break 

 March 21: World Downs 

Syndrome Day “Rock Your 

Socks!” 

 March 23: Swimming trip to the 

Welland YMCA  

 March 30: Good Friday, April 2 

Easter Monday 

Swimming Trip 

On Friday March 23, our class will be 

going swimming at the YMCA in 

Welland. Once again, our friends 

from the ASD Classroom at Fairview 

Avenue School will be joining us. Trip 

form will come home soon! 

We will leave TCES at 8:45 am and 

return to TCES by 12:45 pm. 

 

 

Wednesday March 21st is World Downs Syndrome Day. Join us that day by wearing your 

craziest socks and check out https://worlddownsyndromeday.org.   

#WDSD18 

#WhatIBringToMyCommunity 

#LOTSOFSOCKS 
 

News from Mrs.Rose’s Room 

 

The first day of Spring 

is March 20th! 

Birthdays and Other Important Dates 

 

Garratt celebrates his birthday on March 7 and Mrs. Czepek on March 

22. . Happy Birthday to you both! 

 

https://worlddownsyndromeday.org/

